From: [

Sent: 12 July 2020 11:29
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Aplication

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir, Madam

T am writing reading the Planning Application.

Application Number 2020/1450/P Associated Application Number 2020/2723/L ,in Alexander Road Estate
Rowley Way.

Every single year we expend a lot of money in Major Works and the Council doesn't give us (leaseholders)
much time to think about it they just go ahead. The plans are always huge and extremely expensive, some of
the works are unnecessary, others could wait a bit longer, they just demolish anything, a shame!.

My opinion, the Council has too much money to expend, so they need to find the way, which I think it's the
wrong way one. There are many more good things th Council could invest the money on.

Unfortunately the Council doesn't think much about leaseholders. They don't include us in their projects,
ideas, what is best for everyone. We should have stronger influence.

Yours Sincerely.

Agustina Toscano Morcillo
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